
 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter No.31 

 
Dear Parents    

                                                                                                   16 May 2014 

 
SATS! 

Year 6 (and Miss Wright) has come to the end of a very busy week and I know everyone is relieved that 

SATs are now over.  They will all enjoy an end of SATs ‘chill out’ this afternoon!  Well done to you all for 

working so hard and trying your best.   

 

 

 
School Uniform 

Following feedback from parents our website has been changed to make the uniform website easier to access: 

http://www.holycross-sch.net click on ‘school information’ ‘school uniform’ You can then access the Mapac 

uniform site directly. 

 

 
Music Lesson Vacancies 

We have vacancies in our violin lessons for Early Years and Year 1.  If your child would like to learn how to play 

the violin please contact the school office.  Thank you. 

 

 
Increase in cost of school meals 

We have been advised by our catering company that the price of school meals need to be increased.  With 

effect from Monday 2 June the cost of the school meal will be £2.05. 

 

 
Year 2 Vacancy 

In the near future we will have a vacancy in our Year 2 class.  Please contact the office for further details. 

Can I just clarify the vacancy is for a Year 2 child and not a replacement for Mr Spindlow! 
 

 

Holy Cross Catholic Primary School 
‘We share in Christ’s life so He can guide our thoughts, words and actions’ 

Telephone 0121 675 2158 

Fax: 0121 675 1387 

Email: enquiry@holycross-sch.net                                                                                                              

http://www.holycross-sch.net 
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Attendance 

Our school strives for 100% attendance. This week the class with the highest attendance was Year 6 with   

100 %. Well done! 

 
 

Recommendations: Reception: Christie W, Eliza S Year 1: Erin LF Year 2: Charlie S, Isobel H Year 3: Millie 

Mc, Thomas T Year 4: Rebecca D, Joseph L Year 5: Missy G, Niamh Mc, Erin D Year 6: Whole of Year 6 

 

Super Scribes: Reception: Caitlin L Year 1: Cillian K, James M Year 3: Michael McG Year 4: Ashlee H      

Year 6: Kieran H 

 

Creative Arts: Year 2 

 

Sports Award: Year 3 

 

Lunchtime Award: Olivia H (EYS) 

 

Top Table: Olivia H, Niamh H, Millie Mc, Joseph L, Rebecca D, Caitlin L 

 
 

 

 
Happy Birthday to the following children who have celebrated their birthdays this week: 

 

Sian J (EYS) Ellie Mc (Y5) 

 

 

Dates for your diary - May 

Wednesday 21 May 10.30am Year 5 to St Chads Cathedral Good Shepherd Mass  

Thursday 22 May All day School closed – Local Elections 

Friday 23 May 9.15am Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 23 May 3.30pm Children break up for half term 

Dates for your diary - June 

Monday 2 June All day School closed – Academy training day 

Tuesday 3 June  Photographer in school to take Year 6 leavers’ photos 

Thursday 5 June 9.15am Whole School Mass at Holy Cross Church- led by Year 6 

Thursday 5 June All day EYS trip to Wyre Forest Discovery Centre 

Tuesday 10 June Morning Year 1 Pizza Express 

Thursday 12 June 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 4 

Saturday 14 June 12.00pm First Holy Communion 

Wednesday 18 June 6.00pm Reception Induction Evening 

Thursday 19 June tbc Whole Academy Mass at Bishop Walsh 

Friday 20 June 9.15am Early Years assembly 

Saturday 21 June 12.00pm First Holy Communion 

Thursday 26 June 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 6 
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Holy Cross Catholic Primary School 

Part of the John Paul II Multi-Academy 
Bishop Walsh Catholic School (registered office),  

Wylde Green Road, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1QT 

Tel: 0121 351 3215  
Company Number: 08706247 

Monday 30 June 6.30pm Creative Arts Evening, a letter will be sent home 

Dates for your diary – July 

Thursday 3 July 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 3 

Thursday 10 July 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 2 

Thursday 17 July 9.15am Leavers Mass – led by Year 6 

Dates for your diary - September 

Monday 1 September All day School closed – Teacher training day  

Thursday 25 September All day School closed – Teacher training day (with St 

Joseph’s and St Nicholas Primary Schools) 

*Three further Teacher Training days to be confirmed 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

T Cotter  

 

Miss T Cotter 

Principal  

Gospel: John 14:1-12 

“Do not let your hearts be troubled. Believe in God, believe also in me. In my Father’s house there are many 

dwelling places. If it were not so, would I have told you that I go to prepare a place for you? And if I go and 

prepare a place for you, I will come again and will take you to myself, so that where I am, there you may be 

also.” 

 


